

## Peninsula Metropolitan Park District

PO Box 425 – Gig Harbor, WA 98335 253-858-3400 – info@penmetparks.org

www.penmetparks.org

## **SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES**

May 04, 2020, 1:00 pm

ATTENTION: Protecting the public, our partners, and our staff are of the utmost importance. Due to recent health concerns with the novel coronavirus, the Park Board has decided to host the meeting online. In accordance with the Governor's Stay at Home Order issued on March 23, 2020, the public is strongly encouraged to participate via teleconference. If you would like to listen to the meeting please send a request to <a href="mailto:admin@penmetparks.org">admin@penmetparks.org</a> for Zoom info. No public comments are being taken.

Call to Order: The interview started at 1:00 pm

**Commissioners Present:** 

Maryellen (Missy) Hill

Kurt Grimmer

Amanda Babich

Laurel Kingsbury

Steve Nixon

Architectual/Design Firm:

Ron Harpel

Sarah Fischer

Ari Lewkowitz

Staff:

Doug Nelson

Ed Lewis

Eric Guenther

Stacie Snuffin

Glenn Akramoff

**Outside Reperesentation:** 

Jim Dugan

Patrick Gillespie

Joe Missel

ITEM 1 CRC Design Firm Interview #3/BLRB Architects

APPROVED BY THE BOARD ON:

President

Clerk